From: Bonnie Alter _

Sent: 26 July 2017 13:13
To: McClue, Jonathan
Cc: Planning

Dear Mr McClue,

T wish to object to the following application:

100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P S96A
NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

It seems that the the developer is once more trying to change the application to make the building
cheaper and meaner rather than recognising the legitimate concerns of the local community.

The new non-material amendments, particularly number 2, appear to threaten the safety of the
inhabitants and the surrounding houses. In light of the recent apartment fire tragedy in Notting Hill,
it is unconscionable that the London Fire Brigade have not been consulted on the impact of proposed
smaller hallways and windows.

This building has been the source of frustration and deception for the past few years. The developer
has reneged on his commitments consistently. Given the building's prominence, Camden should be
pushing for a good looking architectural addition to the streetscape, not a shoddy tower.

Regards,

Bonnie Alter

61 Eton Avenue, london Nw33et



